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CANADIAN ROCKIES

Public Schools

Memo
From: The Board of Trustees and Christopher MacPhee - Superintendent of
Schools
Date: April 21, 2021
Re: Draft Curriculum Pilot

After careful consultation, the Board of Trustees and Senior Administration of Canadian
Rockies Public Schools have decided not to volunteer to pilot the K-6 draft curriculum.

Given the reality that the pandemic will likely continue into the summer and possibly
continue to impact schools next year, we feel it is in the best interests of our staff and
students to opt out of this process. While we know it is important to have our
contributions heard, which is normally achieved through a piloting process, we do not
want to introduce any additional pressures onto our students and professional staff next
year.

We encourage all stakeholders to provide feedback to the government to help ensure
that the curriculum meets the current and future needs of students. Feedback to Alberta
Education on the draft K-6 curriculum can be provided here.


https://www.alberta.ca/curriculum-have-your-say.aspx?utm_source=google&utm_medium=sem&utm_campaign=K6&utm_term=Have-Your-Say&utm_content=sitelink

